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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

To: Valued Roll-Rite Customers 
From: Roll-Rite Product Management Team 
Date: May 7, 2021 
Subject: Roll-Rite Multi-Flex™ Rear Arm ‘Bright Steel’ Cable 

 
Change Overview: 
This communication is a notice of a change to Roll-Rite Multi-Flex™ Rear Arm product design. 
Effective immediately, Roll-Rite Multi-Flex™ Rear Arm flex cable will be changed from a 3/4-inch 
diameter 6/25 dry/clean galvanized cable to a 5/8-inch diameter Bright Steel cable, internally 
lubricated with 6/36 construction with a 40% tighter bending radius allowance for improved 
flexibility. The cable cast aluminum housing insert will feature .060” increased inner wall thickness 
for a stronger assembly with longer life. 

 
Reason for change: 
These changes in overall improved design result in increased flexibility for enhanced 
performance, added strength for durability and longer life, and increased resistance against 
environmental or corrosive conditions.  

 
There will be no changes to product part numbers, pricing, or lead-time as a result of this product 
change notification. New component design is completely reverse compatible or interchangeable 
with previous design. Please review the images below already generated that include these 
changes. 

 
Warranty Notes: 
Roll-Rite will continue to provide warranty service on products within its warranty period. 

 
Response: 
No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information should be directed 
to your Roll-Rite/Safe Fleet Regional Sales Manager or our Inside Sales Representatives by 
calling 800-297-9905. 

 

 
Figure 1: MultiFlex™ Rear Arm 
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